Dear Mr. Hill:

This letter is in response to your Open Records request to the BOR
attorneys dated November 30, 2004 and received in our office on December 1,
2004, regarding all records of lawsuits filed against Dean Gary Schuster
since January 1, 2003.

We do not possess any documents that would be responsive to your

request.
Sincerely,
Arlethia Perry-Johnson
Assocliate Vice Chancellor
APJ/bmt
cc: Ms. Corlis P. Cummings
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